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DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING
NOTICE

All the students of Electronics Engineering branch are hereby notified the following important
pointswith regards to their biometric registration and their student directory related information:

I. The students must ensure that they are registered in the biometric machine and should

ensure that their biometric id is same as their registration id. Those who have not yet
registered should get themselves registered.

2. The students should further also ensure that their information is correctly entered in the
student directory. It has been found out that the students have not vet provided correct
information for the same. If there is any student whose information is not entered in the

directory, should ensure that their information is correctly entered.

Following staff members should be contacted for any necessary help with regards to it:

1. Mr. Suman Kumar, NATS, ECE Department
2. Mr. Raushan Kumar, Lab Assistant, CE Department
3. Mr. Randhir Kumar Mishra, Lab Assistant, ECE Department

This should be taken as most urgent.
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Attendance Coordinator HOD Prindipal
ECE DEpaubuent ECE Department SPNREC, Araria

Copy to
1. Girls and Boys Hostel Notice Board
2. College Website
3. All the concerned for necessary action
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